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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 10 Mock Results Day 
Tuesday 9 July 2024 

 
It has been a very busy few weeks for Year 10 students with mock exams, College 
visits, a trip to Barcelona and Flamingo Land – I think it is fair to say that the Y10’s 
have had a very eventful half-term. 
 
Whilst the Y10’s have been busy, their teachers have also been very busy marking 
the recent mock exams ready to share the results with the students. Today, students 
in Year 10 will receive their mock examination results. The results will be distributed 
in our ‘Mock Exam Results day’ experience held in the assembly hall at 12:00 noon.  
 
This experience is as much like the actual results day as a possible, where students 
will receive an envelope with their grades in and they can open this by themselves 
or with their friends. 
 
I have spoken to all Year 10 students this morning in our assembly about self-belief 
and about how they can be successful with their GCSEs even if the grades today 
are not what they want! 
 
A copy of this report will be posted home to you before we break for the Summer 
and should you have any questions about the report, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. There will be a Year 11 Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 17 September 
2024 where you will get to discuss these results with your child’s subject teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Clare Humble 
Headteacher  
 


